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NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 

April 30, 2013 

 

RE: Stakeholder Consultation: Amendment to Market Share Offer Control Process 
(Final) 

The Market Surveillance Administrator (MSA) has been seeking stakeholder feedback on 
amending the Market Share Offer Control Process in order to utilize the offer control data 
collected by the ISO, and reduce the administrative burden for market participants.   

During the consultation no comments were received from stakeholders.  Consequently the 
MSA is finalizing the process document and posting it to its website.  The content remains 
unchanged from the draft.  The MSA anticipates commencing the 2013 offer control 
assessment in the next few weeks.  

The final process can be found here: Annual Market Share Offer Control Process. 

We appreciate your participation in these matters. 

Yours truly, 

“Original signed” 

Matt Ayres 
Chief Economist 
Market Surveillance Administrator 
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